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YOUR TRUSTED GUIDE DURING
THE FOSTER CARE TRANSITION

We understand that the journey of fostering a
child is both rewarding and filled with unique
challenges. To ensure that you and your newly
placed foster child receive the best possible
support during the critical interim time between
placement and being assigned a caseworker-
utilize our New Placement Liaison.

Navigating the Interim Period with Ease

The period between the placement of a foster child
and the assignment of a case worker can be
overwhelming. This is where our New Placement
Liaison steps in, providing a seamless bridge of
support, guidance, and communication between you
and your agency. From day one of the placement, our
liaison will be your reliable point of contact,
accompanying you through this significant phase of
fostering.

Facilitating Effective Communication

We understand the importance of clear and open
communication during the interim period. Our New
Placement Liaison takes on the role of facilitating
communication, ensuring that your concerns,
guestions, and feedback reach the appropriate agency
personnel promptly, if needed. We believe that
effective communication is the cornerstone of a
successful foster care journey.

AT A GLANCE:

DEDICATED GUIDE

COMPASSIONATE
LISTENER

ADVOCATE
SUPPORTER

SARAH HOMEIER

Sarah@thejamesproject]27.com
217-546-3532

“I help families go from desiring a child
to fulfill their family, to desiring to fulfill
a child's need for a family.”




